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15th June 2017 

Dear Parents, 

 

Department for Education - Behaviour Management Case Studies Report 

 

I thought parents night be interested to know that we were asked, earlier this year, by the Department for 

Education, to contribute to a research report on Behaviour Management Practices. This report has now 

been published and if you are interested in seeing it, it can be found using the link below.  

 

https://www.gov.uk/government/publications/school-behaviour-management-case-studies-report 

 

If you do get chance to look at it, you will note that there are large sections that are held up as examples 

of best practice that are taken from our School’s policies and practice. Obviously, we are very proud to 

have made such a significant contribution to this report.  

 

PA News  

Treasure Tubs 

 

You should receive in your child’s book bag, either today or tomorrow, a plastic box and a paper plate. 

The plastic boxes (treasure tubs) are to fill to sell at the Summer Fete. Please fill with any goodies that 

you like; small toys, sweets, games. Be imaginative and have fun with them! It is worth avoiding 

chocolate though as, if it’s a nice day, the stall will be outside and a tub of melted chocolate might not be 

such a treat!  

The treasure tubs are usually very popular, however some years we have only had half of the tubs 

returned, which has left a number of disappointed children. So it would be great this year if as many 

children as possible can return them so that everyone who wants to buy one, can. We will be selling them 

on the day for £1.50 so that gives you an idea of the value of the contents. If, however, you are not able to 

fill the tub, please could you return it to school so that it can be used again. 

Please return the treasure tubs to school as soon as they have been filled and by Friday 23rd June at the 

very latest, so they are ready for the Fete on Saturday 24th June. 

The paper plates are for you to fill with cakes/biscuits to sell at the Summer Fete (either home-made or 

bought).  Please could these be brought into school on Friday 23rd June. 

Thank you in advance for your help with the treasure tubs and cakes.  

PTO 
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This week’s Assembly theme was ‘Mutual Respect.’ 

 

PA Ball 

 

We have unfortunately had to cancel the Summer Ball. Thank you to those of you who were intending to 

support the event. We will be returning all of your money and Julia Beeton is currently in the process of 

doing this. We are hoping to organise a similar kind of event next year, so watch this space! Also, in 

October, we will be holding another Quiz Night! 

 

The Parents’ Association 

 

Three Peaks Challenge 

 

Parkinson’s Disease, Motor Neurone Disease and Breast Cancer Charities 

 

On Friday 23rd June, the parents of Jessica (4M) and Madison Walker (1KH) will be taking on “The 

Three Peaks Challenge,” climbing the three largest mountains in the UK, one after the other, in 24 hours. 

They are doing this in support of the very worthwhile charities listed above. If any parents would like to 

make a donation, please visit their fund raising page by using the link below.  

 

http://uk.virginmoneygiving.com/quattro-pensions 

 

Charity Walk - Kensington and Chelsea Foundation 

 

Similarly, Theo Barnett’s (3JE) and George and Joe Bilbrough’s (RB & 3JE) mothers are also taking on a 

31 mile Charity Walk along the Worcestershire Way for the Kensington and Chelsea Foundation. If any 

parents would like to make a donation, please visit their fund raising page by using the link below.  

 

https://www.justgiving.com/fundraising/rebecca-

barnett5?utm_source=Facebook&utm_medium=fundraisingpage&utm_content=Rebecca-

Barnett5&utm_campaign=pfp-share 

 

I am sure you would like to join with me in wishing our parents the very best of luck with their respective 

challenges.  

 

Thank you for your continued support.  

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

 

 

 

Stuart Evans 

Head Teacher 
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